Dear Parents:

I am delighted to share with you that this school year, our class will be using youHanZi (www.youhanzi.com) for learning Chinese. Your child will be able to take a picture using the youHanZi app to learn Chinese words related to the picture. Your child can share the picture to the class on youHanZi but this picture will only be shared after teacher's review and approval. Otherwise all student data are by default private and only visible in the student 's account.

In order for your child to use youHanZi, certain personally identifiable information – like the student's name, photos, or voice recordings – may be collected. youHanZi has a robust privacy policy (www.youhanzi.com/privacy) and is committed to never share or sell students' personal information.

Under a federal law titled the Children's Online Privacy Protection Act (COPPA), in order for your child to use youHanZi, we must provide you with notification and obtain your permission. For more information on COPPA, please visit https://www.ftc.gov/tipsadvice/businesscenter/guidance/complying-coppa-frequently-askedquestions.

We hope that your child will enjoy using youHanZi to learn Chinese this year. Please sign below and return this permission slip so that your child can use youHanZi.

Please sign below and return the form.

I give consent for my child, listed below, to use youHanZi for class activities.

Student Name: ______

Parent Printed Name: ______

Parent Signature: _____ Date: _____